
 
Wednesday 22nd May 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Year 6 Visit from the PCSO – Tuesday 4th June 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the police community support officer (PCSO) will be visiting 
our school on Tuesday 4th June. During this visit, they will engage with our year 6 children on a 
range of important topics. The discussion will cover behaviour in the community, dealing with 
peer pressure, understanding crime (including knife crime) and its consequences, and learning 
about criminal responsibility.  
 
We believe that this discussion will be highly beneficial and contribute positively to the 
children’s personal development and understanding of their role in the community.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mrs. G. Reynolds  
Headteacher 
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